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elcome to our Autumn Newsletter.   
During November and December we will be putting our 

activities on hold so we can evaluate and review our 
regular pattern of clubs and activities. 

During this time we will continue the following activities: 
Parent & Toddlers (Tuesdays), Youthy Club (Thursdays) and 

Messy Church (Fridays) 
Everything else will stop, apart from a handful of events (which 

you’ll see in this Newsletter).  We will relaunch our activities in January. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY IDEAS OR SUGGESTIONS you’d like us to consider, then 
please let us know. 

 with our Blessings, Nigel & Becky 
 

Christmas Fayre 
Saturday 28th November 

11am-2.30pm 

Buckland Community Centre 

All welcome 

 
Santa’s grotto 

Raffle, cake sale, fudge 

Guess Christmas cake, sweet cake 

Meet & Greet with mascots (TBA) 

Gift Stalls 

We are a charity and welcome your 

financial support 

PARENT & TODDLERS 
It’s been great to see some new families come 
along and join us on a Tuesday morning.  We will 
be holding our Christmas Party on Tuesday 8th 
December – this will be our last session of the 
year, resuming on Tuesday 12th January 2016. 

 

 

YOUTHY CLUB 
Continues until Thursday 17th December (last 
session of the year) and then resumes on 
Thursday 7th January 2016. 

MESSY CHURCH 
Between now and Christmas we gather on the 
following Fridays: 

Nov 6th, 13th & 20th; Dec 4th & 11th. 

We’ll be decorating St Nicholas church for 
Christmas on 4th Dec and will have a Christmas 
Messy Church on 11th Dec with carols. 

CHRISTINGLE 
Sunday 6th December, 4pm at St Andrew’s 

Church (off Buckland Bridge). 

 

CAROLS ROUND THE CRIB 
Christmas Eve (Thursday) 24th December, 5pm 

at St Nicholas Church (The Linces). 
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